
Nursery and Primary 1 Applications 

There is a change to this system this year. Applications are through an online system, 

available from the Education Authority website. Application section opens on 2nd January 

and will remain open until 31st January. We will be happy to assist anyone with this change 

to the process, so be sure to call at the office if you have any concerns.  

For Nursery - See key dates below 

 

For Primary 1 – See key dates below 


